
Ring in the New Year With the 

Fifth Grade Winter Book Exchange 
 
Dear Families,  
 
To help us ring in a New Year filled with reading, every 5th grader is invited to 
participate in a grade-level book exchange! 
 
Guidelines: 

● The book should be in new or gently used condition (less than $6) 
● The book should be suitable for any gender 
● The book should be suitable for 4th-6th grade readers 
● The book should be ​wrapped ​​with the tag securely attached.  
● The tag should list: 

○ The approximate reading level  
○ 2-4 bullet points describing the book  

 
If your child would like to participate, please bring in your wrapped book by ​Friday 
Dec. 14th.  
 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions,  
 
-The Fifth Grade Team- 
 
Sample tag for a wrapped ​Percy Jackson​ book: 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


